
 

Effective Thursday, June 18th, 2020 

ALL PASSENGERS are REQ UIRED to wear protective 

face coverings (cloth masks, paper masks, bandanas or 

scarves) on FCRTA buses. This is per the latest State of 

California-Health and Human Services Agency 

California Department of Public Health guidelines on 

Covid-19 

“Guidance for the usage of Face Coverings”-
GAVIN NEWSOM 

Governor 


